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Notice

Submission of No Dues Certificate
For MBBS Batch 2019 and Year-Back Students

All MBBS students from the 2019 batch, including year-back

students who have successfully passed their final examinations

in 2025, are required to submit their No Dues Certificate to the

Department of Student Affairs by May 10, 2025, for financial
- clearance.

Submission Requirements:

. The original and a photocopy of the duly updated grade
book, signed, dated, and stamped by the respective ward(s).

The No Dues Certificate must be signed by the respective
teaching departments of the college.

Note: The student should not approach directly to finance
department.
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Zohra Simeen
Director, Student Affairs

Jinnah Sindh Medical University



